
FRIDAY 

September 30th 
8:45 am to 12:00 pm

Shalda Park  
11100 S. Park St.

Empire, MI 49630

Make a difference in a few hours that can last 
decades! ReLeaf Michigan, a non-profit tree 
organization, in collaboration with the Village of 
Empire, Empire Lions Club, and the Empire Area 
Community Center, with funding from the DTE 
Foundation, is planting 20 trees at Shalda Park and 
along the M-22 corridor on Friday, September 30th to 
provide additional tree canopy along M-22 and to 
provide shade, and to enhance the aesthetic value of 
the park!  Families are welcome!

ReLeaf Michigan’s tree experts will be there to show 
volunteers how to plant a tree and oversee the event. 
Please wear closed-toe shoes and bring a shovel and 
hard rake if you have one. Event occurs rain or shine 
(we’re a hearty group!). No planting experience 
necessary.  We hope to see you there!

Thank You 
to Our 
Event 

Sponsors

P L A N T I N G  T R E E S ,  G R O W I N G  CO M M U N I T I E S .

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR
T R E E  P L A N T I N G

To volunteer, please sign up at  www.releafmichigan.org/rsvp 
Questions, please contact Alacia Acton at 231-326-5466 or deputyclerk@villageofempire.com

http://www.releafmichigan.org/rsvp



